
 

 

Harvesting Small Forest Blocks  
Be able to confidently understand the harvesting 

process as a small forest owner, what’s required of 

you and the questions you should be asking along the 

way. 

This workshop is designed to help you, as a forest 

owner, get a better understanding of harvesting your 

forestry block; including managing environmental 

impacts and selecting contractors. 

This workshop will be delivered to groups of small 

scale forest owners in the Auckland/Northland regions. 

This includes forest owners who are not forestry 

professionals, those who own a forest that isn’t 

managed by a forestry company or those who have 

responsibility for harvesting plantation forestry but 

don’t know where to start.  

Designed and led by Perrin Ag on behalf of Auckland 

Council (Healthy Waters), with input from industry 

experts. Register your interest at 

consult@perrinag.net.nz  

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Postponed 
to 30 April 

2024 

What’s in it for you?  

• Understand why getting harvesting right is 

important. 

• Learn the questions to ask to confidently 

select the right harvesting contractor for 

you. 

• Start thinking ahead and planning for your 

harvesting in the next 5 years. 

• Tap into the knowledge and expertise of a 

forestry expert and get your harvesting 

questions answered. 

• Better understand the harvesting process. 

• Know who to go to for support when 

needed.  

 

Keen to come along or need more info? 

Email: consult@perrinag.net.nz, Attn: Courtney Stone or Carla Muller 

Or Phone: 07 349 1212 

Got questions?  
Email: rita.kpodonu@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 

Location and Date 

Wellsford Community Centre – Lounge  

 30 April 2024 - 9:30 am to 2:00 pm. 

 

Costs 

Costs are covered by the Healthy Waters Wai Ora Partnerships 
team at Auckland Council. Morning tea and lunch provided. 
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